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May 9, 2019 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 

 
On May 9, 2019 the SoCal League cancelled our final race (scheduled to be held the weekend of May 10-
11, 2019) due to forecast inclement weather. The longstanding policy of the SoCal League is that once a 
race has been cancelled due to weather, there are no refunds on race fees paid. Because of this cancellation 
many people were unable to use race fees paid. The SoCal League treats those race fees as a donation. 
 
If this letter is submitted with proof of fees paid please treat those fees as a donation. 
 
The SoCal League is a tax-exempt public charity under IRS 501(c)(3), tax identification #13-4234305 
and your donation of received in May 2019 is tax-deductible to the full extent of the law. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Matt Gunnell 
Executive Director 
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